
 

 
  

 

                             

Friday Bulletin 30th April 2021 
Dear Parents 
 
As we look ahead to a safe bank holiday weekend for all, I’d like to thank you for continuing to respect 
our COVID 19 conventions in school, which include wearing a mask while collecting and picking up 
your children.  The local authority has reminded all schools to ensure measures which reduce the 
spread of the virus continue to be enforced.  The next step of the government’s roadmap is likely to 
be reached on 17th May, following which we are optimistic that the government will be able to fully 
remove all restrictions on 21st June.  In our prayers, we think of those who are suffering the 
consequences of this terrible virus and our thoughts turn particularly to India.  

 
Eden Rivers Trust learning day 
On Wednesday 12th May, children from reception to Year 6 will be involved in a trip to Crake Trees as 
part of a rivers day of learning with the Eden Rivers Trust.  A letter is attached with this bulletin 
explaining the activities and what should be brought.   
 
Parental Consent Form 
Today your child’s plastic wallet will contain a letter regarding parental consent for the following:  

 Educational visits 

 Use of your child’s image  

 Giving medicines.  
There is one for each child.  We already hold signed permissions in school, however this letter has 
been updated so that we can follow the latest COVID health advice. Forms should be returned and 
signed back to the school office when completed.  Thank you. 
 
Swimming classes 
Learning to swim is a very important part of childhood.  As our annual set of 10 half-hour swimming 
sessions could not take place earlier this year, we’ve managed to arrange a week of intensive classes 
for everyone at Appleby pool this summer.  Our plans will of course be subject to COVID risk 
assessments and are dependent upon the country’s progression against the national roadmap.  Each 
afternoon of the week beginning 21st June, the children will attend a full hour of tuition so it’s important 
that no one forgets their kit!   We would also appreciate, if possible, for younger girls to wear trousers 
rather than tights as this makes getting changed much easier. Hair bobbles for long hair are essential.   
 
Sponsored Walk Sponsorship – please help! 
The sponsor form for our sponsored walk on the 26th May is attached with this bulletin.  We know how 
hard the last year has been for people across the community and hope the children are able to find as 
much support as possible from friends, family and acquaintances in the circumstances.  This year the 
school has decided to split the proceeds equally between itself and  the Great North Air Ambulance.  
The organisation has recently celebrated the launch of ‘The Pride of Cumbria II’ which was needed in 
tragically urgent circumstances at Kirkby Stephen Primary School.    
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-response-spring-2021/covid-19-response-spring-2021-summary
https://www.greatnorthairambulance.co.uk/


      

The 3 Cs: Christening, Communion and Confirmation through School 
As a church school, we hope to encourage our children to take an active interest in our church and its 
community and often work together with Stewart, our Vicar, to help engage the children in the life of 
the church.  Please find attached a letter from Stewart explaining how you can involve the children 
through christening, communion and confirmation.  Please take the time to read this and fill in the 
form if you wish to participate.   
 
Best regards 

 
Duncan Priestley 
Headteacher 

 
 
Diary Dates (some are subject to progression through lockdown roadmap) 

 
Bike Ability Y5/6      10th/11th May 
Rivers Trust Day      12th May  
Sponsored Walk      26th May 
Swimming Week      21 st – 25 th June 
‘Move-up’ day in school     1st July 
School Reports issued to parents    2nd July 
Sports Day      7th July 
Leavers’ service (In church, all parents & community invited) 15th July 2pm   
End of summer term     16th July 2pm 

 
 
After school club   - Week beginning: 4th May 2021 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
                                                                Thursday – Regency Rebels  
  
Tuesday –     Ukulele                      Friday – Multi Sports 
                                                                            
Wednesday – Netball  
 
Breakfast Club – 8am or 8.30am (£3 from 8am and 50p from 8.30am)  
 
Monday     8.00am 8.30am              Thursday     8.00am      8.30am  
 
Tuesday     8.00am 8.30am                    Friday          8.00am      8.30am  

 
Wednesday    8.00am  8.30am         (Please circle requested time) 
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
 

I enclose £……….. To pay for …………..sessions 


